
Homework:  

English: Please see the Little Wandle focus phonics 
reading sheet. 

Maths: Please complete the sheet provided in the 
homework folder.  

See page below for DT house ideas. 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

This has been a great week during which the children have been describing the setting in a story -- a cave. Our focus has 
been on noticing that there can be alternative ways to spell the sounds and digraphs, for eg. narrow is spelt with the ’ow’ 
from cow, ’scary’ is spelt with the ’ar’ from car. We have also been learning about ‘soft c’, when a ‘c’ says ‘s’ for eg. in the 
words ‘ice’, ‘nice’ and ‘success’. It is so tricky to learn to read English, because so many sounds and letter      
patterns go against the rule. This also highlights the importance of helping your children to experience the    
different phonic spelling patterns when reading their books to you at home. 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                           dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 

Hello Year 1 

 

We do not always have school clothes and shoes in the correct size 

for your child. So make sure that your child has spare clothes at 

school (trousers, top, socks, pants, and old pumps or shoes). Can you 

please add a plastic bag if possible (for dirty clothes)? Please RETURN 

more clean clothes if they are used. 

For the 

week:  

29.1.24 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day 

please, which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

 

PE DAY Caterpillars Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Multi-skills Sports Club after school Wear your PE kit. 

Please remember your cereal box for DT. 

Tuesday  

 

PE DAY Both classes Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Wednesday PE DAY Dragonflies Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Please practise for a test on Friday 2nd February 

 
Tr icky Wo rds 

The digraph 

 oo  
          

 

book 

took 

foot 

wood 

good 

pull 

push 

some 

come 

love 

We are after parents to join our Parents Forum! 

This is an opportunity to put forward your ideas to 

support Mr Satchwell running the school.  We meet 

once a half term on a Friday Morning (tea, coffee 

and biscuits provided!).  If you are interested, 

please let the school office or Mr T know!  First 

Meeting Friday 1st March 2024. 



The week beginning 29th January 2024, Year One will be designing and making a model 

house. It may traditional or modern. 

By Monday 29th January can your child please have: 

• a cereal box 

• newspaper if you can ( to help cover the tables) 

• kitchen roll/ toilet roll tube– for chimneys 

• Any other finishing items that you think will be useful 

in a named carrier bag. You could bring lolly sticks, straws (for gutters) etc... 

Any extra boxes/items would be greatly appreciated to share. 

Please do not make the houses at home although you can discuss  

ideas with your child. 

Many Thanks, Mrs Tricklebank and Mrs Webb. 

 

 

 





Can your child read these tricky words by sight? 


